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What You Need to Know About The 
Updated COVID-19 Vaccine
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Strategies. This program is supported by the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Health/Office of 
Minority Health of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award 
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the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by the 
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Learn a few facts about the updated COVID-19 
vaccine and why the time for vaccination is now.

If you are uninsured or underinsured, reach out to a vaccine provider participating in the 
Bridges Access Program, including Winnebago County Health Department: 

https://publichealth.wincoil.gov/

Everyone 6 months and older is recommended 
to get both the updated COVID-19 vaccine and a 
flu vaccine.

You can get your flu and COVID-19 vaccine at 
the same visit. 

Getting these vaccines helps protect you, your 
family and your community.

COVID-19 can cause severe illness. The updated 
COVID-19 vaccine provides the best protection 
against COVID-19 infection. 

Go to vaccines.gov to find a vaccine 
provider near you.


